
	

“A learning institution, where dancers have fun!” 

January	Newsletter	 Dates to Remember 
A NOTE FROM MS. KING… 

Dance Images June 
Concert 

Attention all DANCE IMAGES families!  It is time, 
once again, to invite you to view our progress 
during regularly scheduled classes.  Viewing 
dates begin Monday, January 26, and continue 
through Saturday, January 30, 2016.  We hope 
you can attend, as we will be discussing our 
presentation, “An Occupational Image!” Also, if 
your student has made a schedule change since 
November, provide the details in an email to the 
office, danceimagestp@gmail.com.   Thank you. 

 
 
 

 
We will be 
celebrating 

Valentine’s Day 
February 8-13.  You 
are welcome to bring 
treats to share with 
your friends. Do not 
forget your white or 
pink t-shirt for our  

Signing Party! 
 

 

1/26-1/30: Open Viewing 
2/3-2/13: Valentine’s Day 
     Parties: Bring a  
     White or Pink T-Shirt 
2/20: Date Night-   
     Valentine’s Day 
 

Happy Birthday!! 
Jaira Ventura 1/2 

Addison Torba 1/6 
Brooke Castillo 1/6 

Serah Jelis 1/18 
Abigail Harris 1/21 

Ava Young 1/23 
Don’t Forget To Book 
Your Birthday Party at 

Dance Images! 
 

Kudos to the Cast of 
MAGIC,  

A CINDERELLA STORY! 
Find pictures and videos on 
our website and FACEBOOK 

Page of this fabulous 
performance.  Auditions for 

next year’s cast will take 
place early Summer. Watch 

the website for details.  
 

"Dancing is  the poetry 
of  the foot. " John Dryden 

 

     

Costume Fees 
 

The costume fee for Ballet, Preschool, and Kindergarten classes is 
$85, and includes a pair of our ballet pink t ights.  The fee for 
all additional costumes has been calculated and forwarded to your 
email address, along with an ACH form for proper payment by 
January 30.  If you have any questions, please contact the office, 
danceimagestp@gmail.com.  

708-614-7123 
danceimagestp@gmail.com 

As you know from attending our November viewing, this year’s dance 
concerts will be rehearsed and performed at the Center for Performing 
Arts at Governors State University.  We will present two shows on 
Saturday, June 4: 12:00p.m. and 5:00p.m.  Rehearsal dates at the 
theater are Wednesday, June 1 (for technical blocking, Intensive 
Dancers only), and Thursday, June 2, for a full, run through dress 
rehearsal, mandatory for all students. We will be distributing the 
timetable for these rehearsals at a later date.  In addition, Sunday, 
May 29, Tuesday, May 31, & Friday, June 3, will be Picture Days at 
the studio. This schedule will be forthcoming as well. There will be no 
regularly scheduled classes at the dance studio the week of May 30. 
 

If you have any questions, we will be happy to answer them  
during our viewing class next week.   
We look forward to seeing you!  

 

The Staff of DANCE IMAGES 
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